
 

 

 

    
Hi everyone, 

We had a lovely time at Modanville Public School last week. The musical was 
great. Students commented on the fun parts and the costumes that the 
children had made. We also had time to play with other students. Apologies if 
your student brought home the sandpit from there! 

 

Canberra Excursion 

 Students had the meet and greet day at Coffee Camp School today. It was 
nice to see the students mingling, chatting and getting excited for the big week 
ahead of us. 

Students need to be at Lismore City Hall by 7:30 at the latest, so we can head 
off at 8.p.m. If your child is unable to attend due to any illness, please let me 
know on Sunday morning. 

Also- morning and afternoon tea for the 5 days needs to be in on Thursday for 
me this week so I can organize a tub to go under the bus with all the food in it. 

Any questions, please contact me before Friday afternoon, otherwise, I will see 
you at the bus on Sunday night. 

 

Week 10 

While I am away next week, Miss Jodie, Mrs Lord and Mrs Houlden will be 
looking after the class. They will have my phone number if they need to contact 
me over this time. 

 

Library books need to be returned this week or next so that Mrs Luce can 
organize the library before school finishes. 

 

Thank you for all your support this term. It has gone very quickly. 

If I don’t catch up with you before the end of this week, I wish you all a safe 
and happy holiday. 
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     Wednesday breakfast 

        

           

26th June-2nd July 

Canberra excursion Year 6 

 

       End of Term 2 July 1 

 

School returns for Term 3 

       Tuesday 19 July 

 

School Photos August 10 
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Parents of Year 6 – enjoy your quieter week next week!  

School returns for everyone on Tuesday July 19. 

 

 

Regards 

Mrs Bath 

  

Students are really getting the hang of recognising, describing, and using 
our schools chosen Learning Dispositions. There are eight which we are 
really focusing on and they encompass many others within. 

This week we introduce you to Taking Ownership!  

Once again this is important in all areas of life. It is about taking pride in 
all you do, being organised and ready for daily activities, making good 
choices and being responsible, and being motivated, engaged and self-
directed. 

 

 

 

 

                                                        

 

 

         

 

 


